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Circular: NPCI/2021-22/BBPS/005      21st June 2021 
 
To, 
All BBPOUs  
Bharat Bill Payment System 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Release of Technical Standards 

 for TSP Empanelment for direct Connectivity to NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd.  

 
Kindly refer to our circular no. NPCI/2021-22/BBPS/001, dated 26th April 2021 on TSP empanelment for direct 
connectivity to NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd.  
 
The objective is to enable direct access to NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd. (NBBL) through NPCINet (direct network 
connectivity) for potential TSPs to ease participation and ensure timely implementation of Bharat Bill 
Payment System enhancements with a view to accelerate growth in BBPS ecosystem.  
 
With this circular we are releasing the technical standards document that will be of assistance to entities that 
are desirous of direct connection to Bharat Bill Payment Central Unit (BBPCU). The standards will also be put 
on the Bharat BillPay and NPCI website for the larger audience.  
 
For clarification you may reach out with your queries to the following: 

1. For queries on mail: bbps@npci.org.in 
2. For Technical assistance and clarification kindly contact the below: 

Syed Ibrahim: Mob: 7358621444; syed.ibrahim@npci.org.in 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Arulananda Selvakumar 
Head – Technology,  
Bharat Bill Payment System 
NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd. 
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